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2021 Term 4 Week 8 

Community Art Challenge 

Did you join the Community Art Challenge?  

If so, we are having a collaborative Art Exhibition at the Gallery! Originals can be dropped 
off the school before the 29th November. Artworks will be displayed at the Moulamein Art 
Gallery for two weeks and then returned. 

Running Late? 
Please go to the office for a late note before going to the classroom. Parents are unable to ac-
company students to the classroom. This is a health restriction we all have to follow and would 
appreciate it if you could adhere to the guidelines. If your child needs support to the classroom, 
staff will accompany them and you can request this.  

Principal Message - Jennie Wilson 
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